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* Mr. Rob Schlingmann,CCM, CCE, CAM - General Manager, COO - The Plantation at Ponte
Vedra Beach - was selected as Co- Director of the North/Sunshine region for a term of 2
years.

* Mrs. Jane Norton, General Manager at Serenata Beach Club in South Ponte Vedra Beach
is our 2015-2016 Education Chair for the North/Sunshine Region.

* Adate for our 2016 Club Managers’ for Kids Fundraiser is yet to be determined... Co-
Chairs Paul Craven (Jacksonville Golf and Country Club) and Rob Schlingmann (The
Plantation at Ponte Vedra Beach) are contemplating moving the event to the Fall of
2016 as no date in the Spring seemed to be available.

* Qur next regional meeting will be hosted by Rocky Staples, General Manager at San Jose
Country Club in Jacksonville on Tuesday, October 20. (Education: Living From Within.
Three Keys To Living A LifeWith Purpose And Passion — Presented by Greg Giesen)
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